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From: 	 Abedin, Hume <AbedinH@state.gov> 
Sent: 	 Monday, April 4, 201110:58 PM 
To: 	 Campbell, Kurt M; H; Steinberg, James B; Burns, William J; Mills, Cheryl D; Sullivan, Jacob 

Subject: 	 Re: Japan visit next week 

Kurt - I will let hrc respond but I think she's on the same page. Happy to start talking through details. 

	Original Message 	 
From: Campbell, Kurt M 
Sent: Monday, April 04, 2011 08:37 PM 
To: 'HDR22@clintonemail.com' <HDR22@clintonemail.com>; Steinberg, James B; Burns, William J; Mills, Cheryl D; 
Sullivan, Jacob J; Abedin, Huma 
Subject: Japan visit next week 

I am in India but wanted to quickly weigh in on the prospects of a Japan stop next week after Europe. I well recognize 
how brutal the travel schedule has been and have been reluctant to add to that given pressing current circumstances in 
Libya and elsewhere. 

However I believe the Secretary should consider going to Japan for a brief stop next week to do several things: 
underscore our commitment to Japan and manifest it with more publicity for all we are doing; indicate that we will 
launch a public private recovery effort; subtly counteract preoccupation worries; meet crisis team in government; thank 
embassy and military relief team; meet some of the displaced; and speak publicly to the Japanese people. 

We can do this in one day and have an historic impact, quite seriously given the stakes and gravity of the situation. 
Happy to develop a schedule to support this effort if warranted. Best Kurt 
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